2 Annual Halloween Safewalk
Thursday, OCTOBER 3157

5 p.m. - 7 p.m. Dearborn Street
(West of McCall to Green Street/Cedar Street)
Area Business and Community Groups will pass out candy to children

This registration form is required for authorization to distribute candy at the Safewalk and needs to be submitted prior to October 18,
2024.

If you wish to set up a table to distribute candy on Dearborn Street during the Safewalk - you must register no later than 4 p.m. on
October 18, 2024. This is solely for the safety of the children and at no charge. Please return the form via email to

If you are not pre-registered, you cannot distribute candy.

We will confirm your location by October 24, 2024,

Please have your table set up by 4:30 p.m. the day of the event.

You will need to bring and set up your own table or share a table with another business (all must register).

Decorations and costumes are encouraged, and you may display your organization or company name by a small banner or poster.
Please remember, as in years past, no promotional company items may be given to the children, we strive to keep this purely a fun
family outing.

This event is to provide a safe venue to celebrate the holiday. Stores on the street may close so that all can join in!

Business Name:

Business Address:

Contact Person: Phone number:

Email Address:

Preferred Location:

Please return the form via email to President@oldenglewood.com or hand deliver to the Kathi O Office at 170 W. Dearbom Street,
Ste. B, Englewood FL 34223. There is a mail slot.

Thank you for your support and participation in our annual Dearborn Street Halloween Safewalk, proudly
sponsored by OEVA, The Old Englewood Village Association.

Sponsored By:

ENGLEWOOD

EXPLORE, EXPERIENCE, ENJOY




